
 

 

              

  

 

 

    

 

BALWYN HIGH SCHOOL 

          CHAPLAINCY  

SECOND-HAND UNIFORM SHOP 

 
The uniform shop is situated in the canteen in the science block. 
(Refer to the map on the website and look for our signs.) 
 

 

 
 

We are always looking for people who are willing to join our fun team and give some 
of their time to assist us in the Uniform Shop.  For more information, please contact 
Andrea Vorlicek: 0408 178 341 or secondhanduniforms@balwynhs.vic.edu.au 
 

 

The Chaplaincy Second-Hand Uniform Shop opening times 

 

Trading Hours Term 4, 2023  
 Thursdays                  3 - 5.00pm    
 Tuesdays & Thursdays from 14 November              3 - 5.00pm 
 
 Final Day for 2023   

Thursday 7 December                     3 - 5.00pm 
 
First Openings in 2024 before school starts 
Wednesday 24 January       12 - 2.00pm 
Thursday 25 January            12 - 2.00pm  
 
Normal Thursday trading resumes 

 Thursday 1 February          3 - 5.00pm 
(Open every Thursday during school terms) 
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